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enabling the self

Outstanding value shown:

Kenzie– Inquirer–  Sketching a John Piper 
inspired building. 

Friends of TCS Meeting 
The next friends meeting will take 
place on Tuesday 3rd June at 8pm. 
Please find the link here: Meet –
ohk-vfyc-hfb All parent/carers are 
welcome to join the meeting to get 
involved and find out more.  

Summer Weather 
As the weather is getting warmer, 
please ensure your child brings a 
drink to school each day to stay 
hydrated. There are times during 
the school day when pupils will be 
outside, so if they would like to 
bring a sunhat or sun cream, this 
would be appreciated.
Please note: We kindly ask that 
pupils do not bring metal water 
bottles. Thank you for your support 
in keeping everyone safe and 
comfortable during the warmer 
months!

Items of Note:

Upcoming Key Events:

MAY
8th May-16th June- GCSE Start

26th – 30th May- Half Term

JUNE
2nd Jun- Return to School
3rd Jun- School Photos

WATSON – Have started swimming lessons this 
term. They are learning how to leave the school 
site safely, as well as how to swim and stay safe 
in water.
TAJIRI – Wrote recounts of their best holiday in 
English. In PSHRE, they had fun practising how 
to use an EpiPen while learning about allergies.
THUNBERG – Have completed their work on 
shapes. In English, they have focused on using 
adjectives by creating stories as a class, 
encouraging pupils to listen to others' opinions.
WILLIAMS – Have been using colons and 
semicolons in English. In maths, they have been 
reflecting shapes.
GRANDIN – Have been learning how to plot 
points in four quadrants. They have also been 
looking at nutrients and their impact on the 
body.
DAVIS – Have been exploring extracts from 
Harry Potter about wizarding creatures. They 
have identified key features with the aim of 
designing their own mysterious and magical 
creatures.
TURING – Have been collecting and observing 
different plants for dissection as part of their 
biology unit.
EILISH – Have been revising in science, 
covering specific heat capacity and metal 
compounds. In maths, they have been 
recapping substitution.
LAWSON – Have been thinking about 
budgeting to help prepare for adulthood.
BEADLE – Have also been learning about 
preparing for adulthood in PSHRE, specifically 
focusing on budgeting.
BANNEKER – Have continued revising for their 
GCSEs. Some pupils have also been researching 
work experience options.

https://meet.google.com/ohk-vfyc-hfb
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